
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 20, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.A. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Livonia Public Schools 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of $3,500 from TRW Automotive to Livonia Public Schools.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The generous gift of $3,500 will be used to purchase materials that support early 
literacy programs in our lower grades. This donation brings the grand total contributed 
by TRW Automotive, over the past 15 years, to $72,000.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


